
 

FRIENDSHIP & KINDNESS | PATIENCE | INDEPENDENCE | HONESTY | BRAVERY | 

CURIOSITY 

FRIENDSHIP| RESPECT | PERSEVERANCEF | FORGIVENESS | COMPASSION | HOPE 

  

‘Let Your Light Shine’ Matthew 5.16 

  

  

  

Happy Christmas….! 
This is the last Newsletter of the year and it is filled with 

love and best wishes for you and your family over the 

festive period and into the New Year 

Christmas Homework: 

Laugh  

Hug  

Eat something wonderful 

Dance together  

Read together every day  

Laugh  

Make memories  

Drink something tasty 

Watch a Christmas film together 

Laugh more 

Sing  together  

Visit friends 

Snuggle  

Go on a wintery walk 

Play a game together 

Laugh  

Spend time with family 

Have fun 

Laugh  

Spend time together 

Love (lots) 

 

 Have a wonderful family time together! Stay safe, happy 

and warm. 

May 2024 be a wonderful year for you and your family and 

may it bring such hope, kindness and happiness to you all.  

Memories do not have to cost the earth, but memories 

made can mean the world!  

  

Mark Currell 

Principal  

Our Singers Stole the 

Show….! 
This week our two school choirs have 
been involved in two fabulous events. The 
Nene Education Trust Carol Concert and 
the Raunds Mayor’s Christmas Event at 
Saxon Court. 
Both schools were represented by some 
fabulous singers and both events were 
really well attended by parents and 
families.   
We are so PROUD of every one of our 
wonderful choir members. They filled the 
room with wonderful sound and they and 
they represented our schools 
magnificently!  
Well done to everyone who performed 
and thank you to everyone who came 
along and supported at these events.  
 

 

Park and St Peter’s Post 



  
 
Our PIPs are 
Incredible… 
So, this week at Park Infants we have had 
a wonderful Christmas Disco on Thursday 
and then today, on Friday there was an 
enormous surprise as Santa himself 
arrived to speak to each child individually 
in his completely magical grotto! What a 
treat for each child. A huge thank you 
does to Christine and Ashley who have 
made this happen for our children and 
thank you to all the volunteers who have 
helped make these memories for our 
young adventurers. Thanks also to those 
members of staff who stayed behind on 
the dancefloor at the disco! Such amazing 
strength! Our children have had the best 
time this week!  
Thank you all!! 

 

Attendance… 
(National average is 94.6%) 

Park  

All students 94% 

 

Eagles 92% 

Kingfishers 91% 

Sparrows 87% 

Puffins 74% 

Red Kites 92% 

Robins 99% 

 

St Peter’s 

All Students 96% 

 

St George 93% 

St Christopher 97% 

St Martha 95% 

St Andrew 95% 

St Mary 95% 

St Cecilia 96% 

St David 96% 

St Patrick 98% 

 



Next week’s dates… 
W/B 18.12.2023 

Monday:  
St Peter’s: Collective worship  

Park: Last mult-iskills sessions  

Tuesday:  
St Peter’s: D.I.S.C.O   

Discos 5.30-6.30 3/4 and 6.45-8.00 5/6 

Year 4/6 Care home singing FW MC 

Park and St Peter’s: Christmas Dinners!   

Wednesday:  
Park and St Peter’s : Saxon Hall choir performance 5.30 

St Peter’s: Christmas Carol Service 6pm – everyone 

invited  

Thursday:  
Park: & St Peter’s: Last day of school! 

ST Peter’s: achievement Collective Worships  

Year 3- 8.55 

Year 4-9.45 

Year 5- 10.30 

Year 6-11.15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


